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Grenada Cruise Ship Advisory - March 16, 2020 
 

Widespread Transmission of COVID-19 
 

 
Due to widespread transmission of COVID-19, the Government of Grenada announces, 
that effective immediately, passengers will not be allowed to disembark from ANY 
cruise ship on the shores of Grenada, until further notice. 
 
This is part of Government’s ongoing efforts to ensure that the Tri-Island State of 
Grenada is protected as much as possible, from contracting and spreading the COVID-
19 virus. 

 
Given the fluidity of the global COVID-19 pandemic, please note that all air travel and 
cruise ship advisories are subject to change, as more information becomes available. 
 

 


